
 

 

 

 

DATE: October 19, 2021 
 

TO: Our Girl Scout Customers 

RE: Issues with Back Orders and Shipping 
 

 

Girl Scout merchandise is currently out of stock on certain 
products, most importantly right now uniforms, due to 
ongoing pandemic related issues. 

 

The pandemic continues to impact our vendors as well as 
transportation carriers. This problem is prevalent 
throughout the country and effecting most business as 
communicated in the news. This includes our vendors not 
being able to get needed supplies to make our product in a 
timely fashion, staffing shortages, and covid restrictions at 
facilities.  

 

We are making every effort to improve the supply chain as 
soon as possible and we apologize for this inconvenience. 


